
 

WATER QUALITY ADVISORY 

RESCINDED 
Okanagan Falls Water System 

 Lower Zone Only 
September 19, 2025 

 

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS), in consultation with the Interior Health 
Authority (IHA), is rescinding the Water Quality Advisory issued on Friday, September 12, 2025, 
for the Okanagan Falls Water System, Lower Zone only. 
 
The RDOS would also like to remind all business owners/operators (hotels, motels, bed and 
breakfasts, restaurants, wineries, stores) and public facilities operators that it is the 
responsibility of said establishments to notify their customers of the rescinded Water Quality 
Advisory. 
 
For further information, please contact RDOS Public Works at 250-490-4106 or 250-490-4135 
during regular business hours, Monday through Friday. 
 
For after-hours water emergencies, please contact RDOS Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation, 
 
RDOS Public Works 


